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Testimony in Support of GM 329: Consideration and Confirmation of Trevor Kainoa Daines

Chair Fukunaga, Vice Chair Espero and members of the committee,
Mahalo for the opportunity to provide testimony in strong support of Kainoa Daines.

The King Kamehameha Celebration Commission, Hawai‘i’s longest running parade, celebrating
its 93 parade and honoring Hawai‘i’s first monarch, Kamehameha ‘Ekahi, since 1871, continues
its kuleana, responsibility, to provide a venue to honor such a leader. In order for us to be as fully
effective 'as we need to be, our commission seats must be filled with talented and committed
individuals.

It is my pleasure to lend my voice of support to ask for your consideration and confirmation of
Kainoa Daines. I have the pleasure of working with Kainoa in other venues and I am more than

confident of his ability to effectuate his kuleana.

I thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support.

Respectfully Submitted,

A‘-&riar; Kﬁ(amali‘i, Chairman
King Kamehameha Celebration Commission
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Testimony in Support of GM 329: Consideration and Confirmation of T. Kainoa Daines
Chair Fukunaga, Vice Chair Espero and members of the committee,
Mahalo for the opportunity to provide testimony in strong support of Kainoa Daines.

I have known Kainoa for many years and I believe in his capabilities to serve on this
commission. Kainoa is very professional, highly motivated, and very competent.

It is my pleasure to give my highest and most sincere recommendation of Trevor Kainoa
Daines to be considered and confirmed to the King Kamehameha Celebration

Commission.

Again, mahalo for the opportunity to provide testimony in support.

Aloha,

s

State Representative Faye P. Hanohano
District 4



